June 5, 2015
Dear Parents,

The 2015-2016 Mini-Unit Coordinators are looking for parent input on which days would be best
to schedule our Fall 2015 Mini-Units. Please take a few seconds to fill out this one question
survey to share your preferences with us.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Smi4-
msmWKkD67V83Pc k9pVvaebjlJ6f3zhAGahmal/viewform?usp=send form

Thank you in advance and we hope to see your children on our Mini-Unit rosters in the fall!

Mrs. Lambro & Mr. Keri
2015-2016 LCS Mini-Unit Coordinators



